
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Wednesday Announcements – November 13 

Day 1  

 
• Attention basketball fans, students from our grade 10 entrepreneurship class will be hosting a 

NBA2K video game challenge in the commons at lunch today.  Entry fee will be $2.00 with 

100% of the profits going to homeless shelters in Winnipeg.  Winners of each 1v1 matchup 

will be put into a draw with the winner receiving a GC prize package. Don't forget to bring 

your Toonies!   

 

• Post-Secondary Club Students who are attending the University of Manitoba School of Art 
gathering, please see Ms. Kurbis immediately once announcements have finished.  

 
 

• Hello GC! The Pink Ribbon Cafe will be selling coffee and lattes today at lunch in the SOPAC 
canteen. There will also be iced coffee and non-dairy options. All proceeds will go to the Pink 
Ribbon Breast Cancer Foundation in support of women’s cancers. We hope to see you there! 

 


